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The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of  Equatorial Guinea and thanks for the presentation of their UPR National Report. We commend the country’s achievements on the implementation of previous recommendations.


It is commendable that  the Directorate-General of Human Rights, as a national human rights institution, in partnership with NGOs, has organized workshops on regional and international human rights instruments and mechanisms, including the universal periodic review. We believe these activities facilitate the implementation of the UN recommendations for the benefit of the citizens of Equatorial Guinea. 

In the spirit of a constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to make one particular recommendation to Equatorial Guinea - to continue with the implementation of measures that support an inclusive approach to preschool and primary education, and reduces dropouts in secondary and higher education, especially among girls.



We wish Equatorial Guinea a very successful review process.

